
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, JULY 13, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

LATELY WE HAVE BEEN PROMOTING A COUPLE UPCOMING EVENTS THAT WE ARE 

SPONSORING. BOTH TAKE PLACE IN THE MONTH OF SEPTEMBER. AT FIRST GLANCE, 

SEPTEMBER SEEMS TO BE A LONG WAY IN THE FUTURE. IN REALITY SEPTEMBER WILL BE 

HERE IN ONLY 6 WEEKS. AND OUR TWO EVENTS IN JUST 10 WEEKS.  

THOSE EVENTS INCLUDE OUR 55TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION ON FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 

23 FEATURING LEGACY FIVE. AND, THE VERY NEXT MORNING, THE BUS LEAVES FOR THE 

NATIONAL QUARTET CONVENTION IN PIGEON FORGE. TICKET SALES FOR THE CONCERT 

ARE SLOW. WHICH DOESN’T SURPRISE ME BECAUSE, IN MID-JULY, SEPTEMBER SEEMS A 

LONG WAYS IN THE FUTURE. THE BUS IS NOW MORE THAN HALF FULL.  

FOR ME, THESE EVENTS ARE VERY CLOSE AS I WORK WITH THE DETAILS ON ALMOST A 

DAILY BASIS. IN ADDITION TO THESE TWO EVENTS, I’M ALSO FINALIZING A BUS TRIP TO 

THE GRAND HOTEL ON MACKINAC ISLAND FOR THIS OCTOBER. YES, THEY FINALLY GOT 

BACK TO ME. AND I’M FINALIZING DETAILS FOR A CONCERT IN DECEMBER. PLUS, I’M 

FINALIZING DETAILS FOR A FIRST TIME EVENT FOR US. IT WILL TAKE PLACE ON 

VALENTINE’S DAY AND WILL FEATURE DINNER AND A CONCERT WITH JIM & MELISSA 

BRADY SINGING SOME SONGS OFF FROM THEIR LOVE SONG CD’S. YOU MIGHT SAY I’M 

LIVING IN THE FUTURE AS I PLAN THESE EVENTS THAT I HOPE YOU WILL ENJOY WITH US. 

AS SOON AS THEY ARE FINALIZED, I’LL LET YOU KNOW THE DETAILS.  

ONE OTHER BIT OF NEWS THAT IS NEW. YOU CAN NOW PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS FOR 

THE 55TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION CONCERT ON OUR WEBSITE; WRVM.ORG. THAT 

WILL DEFINITELY MAKE IT EASIER FOR THOSE WHO WORK THE SAME HOURS OUR 

OFFICE IS OPEN. THOSE TICKETS ARE $20 EACH. 

AND, FOR THOSE WANTING TO TRAVEL TO THE NQC WITH US. YOU TOO CAN SIGN UP 

ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG. IT’S A BACKDOOR WAY BUT IT WORKS. IF YOU CLICK ON THE 

BUTTON ‘DONATE TO WRVM’ THE FIRST QUESTIONS ASKED IS “HOW WOULD YOU LIKE 

TO ALLOCATE YOUR DONATION?” THE OPTIONS IN THE PULL DOWN LIST INCLUDES ‘BUS 

TRIPS’. IN THE COMMENTS BOX TELL US WHICH PICKUP LOCATION YOU WANT. AGAIN, 

THIS SHOULD MAKE IT EASIER FOR THOSE WHO WORK DURING THE DAY TO REGISTER. 

THANKS FOR LISTENING TODAY AND FOR YOUR PRAYERS AND SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


